Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: Robert Clipperton

Sent: November 21, 2018 4:26 PM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Re: Request to Present to Council

Thanks.

My address is

Robert

On Wed, Nov 21, 2018 at 4:21 PM Web E-mail - City Clerks < mailto:City.Clerks@saskatoon.ca > wrote:

Dear Mr. Clipperton:

Thank you for your email. It is City Council's policy that in order for a communication to be seen by City Council, the communication must include the address of the writer. Would you please provide it to me at your earliest convenience, and I will then process your email.

Sincerely,

City Clerk's Office

From: Robert Clipperton

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 4:15 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Request to Present to Council

Greetings:

I would like to present to Council on Monday November 26th at the beginning of their budget deliberations (agenda item 5.1) with specific comments on the budget for Transit.

I would be speaking as a representative of Bus Riders of Saskatoon.

Thank you.

Robert Clipperton, Steering Committee

Bus Riders of Saskatoon